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Comments: Though I agree that Holland Lake lodge needs some updating and repairs, I'm opposed to the

building of a new lodge, restaurant and cabins because it will completely change the peaceful nature of this area

in our forest service land, which it's primary purpose is for the enjoyment of the people. Holland Lake is one of

the few beautiful remaining places where people (especially locals) can enjoy some true Montana nature. This

massive expansion would change the footprint of this area, allowing much increase in noise pollution. It is a

haven for loons, they would simply be displaced from their nesting grounds because of this increased noise

pollution and the constant boat and people traffic. There's absolutely no need for floating docks at this site since

it's completely accessible by road and it is a very small lake. This is simply a large company wanting to build

another playground for the rich and ruin this very small Beautiful lake.

Thank you for your consideration!

 


